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LAWN CHAIR CHAT 
 

A CAMPAIGN FINANCE INFORMAL ONLINE 
DISCUSSION ABOUT: 

 
THE SCHOOL BOARD / COORDINATED ELECTION IS 

OVER, NOW WHAT? 
 

Wednesday, November 29, 2023, 3:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. MST. 
See Microsoft Teams meeting invite below. 

 
We invite you to attend this Lawn Chair Chat, via Microsoft Teams, where we will 
discuss the following:  
 

AGENDA 
 

• What to do with leftover funds (unexpended campaign contributions)?  

• Whether to keep you the committee open or close it down (terminate it)? 

• How to report the carryover / rollover funds and how long to retain records? 

 

Registration is required.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation email / 
calendar invite that contains information about how to join the meeting. 

While attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions during the Chat, we 
encourage attendees to submit their questions in advance either through the 
registration page or via email to cpfhelp@coloradosos.gov.   

So, grab your parka, a lawn chair, your favorite beverage, and join us or this 
informal discussion.  We hope to see you soon!  

 
Registration Link 
 

mailto:cpfhelp@coloradosos.gov
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/VZ7mWBMdAkGqx-opR0MBkQ,XUpYOuu7r0ST671dDe8LIQ,hvA6Duh1t0mU0XXAGjV4ag,Wk1MDhGnz0GygW1O-6wxOg,Yu-FrZsCEUCX1rkantMwJQ,GF2htugsbEerQ2Aqukd7YA?mode=read&tenantId=58e69e55-1d13-4102-aac7-ea2947430191

